
Town of Ridgeway 

Public Hearing 

Local Law #2 of 2024 

Monday, October 21, 2024 

410 West Avenue, Medina 

 

Officers Present:  Brian Napoli   Supervisor 

Jeffrey Toussaint  Councilman 

Cliff Barber   Councilman 

Mary Woodruff  Councilwoman 

Duane Payne   Councilman 

Hannah Hill   Town Clerk 

John Olinger   Highway Superintendent 

Jason Raduns   Code Enforcement Officer 

Julie Cecchini   Assessor 

Kathy Bogan   Town Attorney 

 

Others Present:  Patricia Wilkinson 

    William Wilkinson 

    Katlyn Koch 

    Karissa Rowling 

    Whitney Clute-Gilbreath 

 

The public hearing on Local Law #2 of 2024 entitled “A Local Law to Amend the Town of Ridgeway 
Zoning Law to Permit Sawmills in the Agricultural Residential, Light Industrial and General 

Business Districts” was called to order by Supervisor Napoli at 7:00 PM.  
 
Attorney Bogan explained that this amendment to the zoning ordinance came at a request from a 

resident that wants to have a sawmill operation in Ridgeway. Sawmills were not addressed in our 

Zoning Law. The changes will go to the County Planning Board before the local law is passed.  

No other questions or comments were heard, so the hearing was closed at 7:07 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Hannah Hill 

Ridgeway Town Clerk 

 

 


